Family Quarters at Bishop's Scale. It is hoped to revamp the
family quarters in the next few months. This should result in a
slight increase in bed spaces and provision for a lounge. Notice
will be given when work is due to commence.

Newsletters. Many thanks to the member who supplied most of the
missing newsletters (see 1993 journal). The only issue I need
now is number 94 - any offers?

Beckstone. The hut will be closed to all members on the weekend
of 16/17/18 September.

Graduate Members. The following applicants have been accepted as
Graduate Members:-

Janette Wilson,
Moira Clayton,
Catherine McPake,
Angela Holdsworth,
Amanda Lalley.

Present graduate members will be notified when they are due to
apply for full membership.

Tree Planting. On the day after the Long Walk (Sunday, 8th May),
we hope to have a tree planting session at Dunmail, so bring a
spade with you.

Congratulations to Andrew McArthur and Fiona Durkin who were
recently married in America.

Climbing Meet in Spain. Faz Faraday is planning a climbing meet
in Spain for January, 1995. Anyone interested can contact Faz by
post.

N.B. This is not to be confused with the 1994 Summer Meet we are
trying to organise in Spain this summer.
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ACHILLE RATTI CLIMBING CLUB
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HUT WARDENS

BECKSTONES........Joyce Kent, 4 Godwin Avenue, Marton, Blackpool
FY3 9LG 0253 697948

BISHOP’S SCALE....... Alan Kenny, 81 Stanhope Avenue, Torrisholme,
Morecambe LA3 3AL 0524 414615
DUNMATL....o0ceunne Dot Wood, 114 Aldren’s lane, Lancaster LA1 2DT
0524 67535

BN IRRY .. it et Anne Wallace, 28 Cecil Street, Sutton St.Helen’s

General Information

Club Meets.

April 23/24. Climbing Weekend at Bishop’ Scale. Just turn up and
bring climbing gear if you have it. N.B. Not a catered meet.

Family Weekend. A reminder that the next family weekend is the
14/15th May at Beckstones.

May 7th. Long Walk from Dunmail. This year there will be two
routes. The usual long walk route via Seat Sandal, Fairfield,
Red Screes, Kirkstone, (check point), Stony Cove Pike, High
Street, Kidsty Pike, Glenridding (check point), via Angle Tarn
and return over Catstycam and Helvellyn.

The short course will take in Seat Sandal, Fairfield, St.Sunday
Crag and down to Glenridding vie Lanty Tarn and return as the
long course by Catstycam and Helvellyn or by self choice.

This 1s a catered meet and the £10.00 fee covers two nights hut
fees, breakfast and dinner on Saturday and Sunday breakfast. It
is £10.00 whether you stay one night or two. (Unless you can get
on the right side of Dot Wood).

Apply to Jim Cooper, 114 Aldren’s Lane, Lancaster LAl 2DT. 0524
67535 Please state if you require a vegetarian meal.
Will helpers also contact Jim. They will have a free weekend.

Membership. Quite a number of full members have not paid their
1994 subscriptions. Reminders are being sent out and their
membership will be terminated if not paid by the 30th April.

Junior Members aged 17 years must apply for full membership. The
annual fee is £8.00 until they are 21. Hut fees are the same as
adults.

Smoking. A decision has been taken by the Management Committee
to ban smoking in all the huts. We hope that members will
cooperate.



